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April 24, 1990

Ms. Linda Robinson
Freadom of Information Act Branch =

U.F. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

iR[[3]MCfg10TJ.MIM
Reference: USNRC Contract - NRR-03-90-031 y;[hiQg[si

(was: RFP-RS-NRR-89-026)
IO.Z~S-90/$Subject: " Nuclear PoWor Reactor Design

Inspection Services" h b/*7h
Dear Ms. Robinson:

This is to request, las soon as practical), receipt of a public
version of the Technical Proposal submitted by AECL Technologies
which resulted in award of the referenced contract.

We are awcre there may be charges associated with printing and
mailing of this document and will accept or prepay as advised.

Your cooperation in facilitating this request is appreciated.
Thank you.

Very truly yours,

PARAFETis 7-.I e.

Richard A. Lofy
President
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